
Newcomen Newsflash 
Newcomenprimary.co.uk 
twitter@NewcomenPS 

Tel:  01642 484318 
Headteacher:  Miss K Pusztai  Chair of Governors:  Mr M Hassack 

 
Friday, 26 January 2024 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 
 
Class 2 attended the Sports Balance Festival on Thursday at Redcar Leisure Centre. 
The children completed lots of bike related activities helping to improve their balance and 
co-ordination; all the children behaved wonderfully and are a credit to our school. 
 
Thank you to the Cleveland Fire Brigade Education Team who came in to talk to our 
children about road safety.  As well as giving advice regarding the potential dangers to be 
aware of as a pedestrian and making sure they can be seen by motorists at night, they 
also talked about safety when cycling and reminded the children that they must wear their 
bike helmets.   
 
Tempest photographers will be in school on Thursday, 1 February 2024 to take class 
and individual photographs for our Nursery pupils and to catch up on any pupils who were 
absent from the main school photographs. 
 
This week’s focus is an online safety guide on: What parents need to know about 
TikTok. 
 
Key Stage 1: Congratulations to Mrs Hood’s Class for receiving a visit from Leonardo this 
week. 90% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test. Well done Class 4! 
 
Key Stage 2: Congratulations to class Mr Riches class for receiving a visit from Leonardo 
this week. 89% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test.  Well done Class 8! 
 
Our birthday children for this week are: Elsie Winton, Erin Thompson, Joey Bullen, 
Dotty Magowan, Freddie Rutter, Eloise McGinley, Theodore Ridsdale and Finn Theaker. 
Many happy returns to you all. 
 
Read, Enjoy and Discover Award (Reading for Pleasure): Halle Jones, Autumn Campbell-
Wilson, Joseph Proudman, Harry Wright, Isla Campbell, Willow Guyer, Esmae Beskaby, 
Suzie Puckrin, Paisley McFaull, Teddy Ridsdale, Darcey Rice, Poppy McBride, Isaac 
Wilson, Xavier Kirk and James Donnelly.  
 

Parent Quote of the Week    
 
“I just wanted to pass on my congratulations and appreciation for the effort that 
seemed to be have been made by the staff for the Nursery Remembrance service. 
Seeing my grandson paying his respects and taking everything so seriously was 
extremely moving and to know that children at this young age are being made aware 
of the sacrifices made by others is so heart-warming.” 
                                                                         
Please feel free to get in touch if you would like to give a quote for the week. 
 

http://newcomenprimary/


Home Reading award: 
100 times: Jacob Oxendale-Hunter, Oliver Jones, William Hobday, Phoenix Hart, Jacob 
Hopper, Poppy-Jane Golden. 
Well done to you all.  Keep reading and enjoying!  Remember reading gives you 
knowledge and knowledge is power! 
 
Our Headteacher’s award this week is for Compassion: Piper McCormick, Ronnie English, 
Ivy-Rose Lidster, Louie Wilson, Indie Previll, Lillyanna Craggs, Henrietta Paige,  
Ronnie Peters, Amelia Lewis, Sofia Duggan, Jacob Lamming, Ellie-Mae Crane and Mark 
Kuzhel. 
 
Out of School Achievements:  
Mila Harrison – Blossoms Ballerina - Best start to dance training trophy; 
Alexander Morris – Sports Works – Good behaviour and good listening certificate. 
 
A huge well done to Jessica Carter who has given of her free time to help fundraise for  
Zoe’s Place.  What an amazing effort, Jessica – we are so proud of you!  
 
Class attendance this week goes to Mr Riches class with 100%.  Well done Class 8! 
 
Tidiest cloakroom: Mrs Cook’s Class. Well done Class 5! 
 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone and take care 
Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 

 
Reminder: school breaks up for half term on Friday, 9 February 2024.  

 Pupils return on Monday, 19 February 2024. 

 


